
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 15th January 2021

Monday 18th 
January 4:00 – 
4:30pm  
Click me to join 
Microsoft Teams 
training for parents 
 
Wednesday 20th 
January 1pm.  
Emerald children 
and parents to meet 
Miss Steer their 
new teacher 
 
Friday 22nd January 

Parent Forum – 

review of Home 

learning and further 

suggestions – 

invitation sent to 

children’s accounts.  

Miss Hope’s last 

day.  

Parent workshops 

will be planned and 

delivered – dates to 

follow.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Well we’ve made it to the end of the first full week of home learning! I 

have to say a massive thank you to all parents and carers for 

facilitating your child’s learning and ensuring that they attend the calls 

and submit work. We are aware how demanding the task can be, 

especially for those parents who continue to work from home. We also 

appreciate that some children may be feeling a little more anxious or 

are struggling to work independently or even engage with some of the 

learning that has been set. Our teachers carefully select a balance of 

work which requires revision of knowledge and skills and new 

learning. These are also accompanied by video clips for your child to 

watch or power points to aid learning. This should enable your child to 

access learning both with support and on their own. If your child is 

struggling to engage with their learning please contact us so we can 

support the best way we can. We aim to begin some well-being 

groups in the near future. Individual children will be invited to these. 

It has been refreshing to see so many children attend our Virtual 

Collective worship each day. It is always a joy to see everyone and be 

together as a school family, even if it is on a screen. I have loved 

hearing and seeing the fun and laughter that has been shared when 

playing in the snow. Getting your child outside for daily exercise or 

even to play is a great way to keep a healthy body and mind. Look at 

their faces in the snow!  

Finally, don’t forget that you can request printed packs of learning to 

support your child’s remote education. Please contact 

andrea.burton@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk by Thursday lunchtime each 

week to ensure that they are ready on time to be collected on Friday.  

Take care and stay safe! 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

Attendance 

We have a legal duty and of care to ensure that your child receives 

an education at home. As part of this duty, we ask for your 

cooperation and ensure that your child attends all register video calls 

daily. This ensures that we all work towards safeguarding our 

children.  

Safeguarding 

We are committed to Safeguarding young children. Our updated 

Safeguarding and Child Protection policy is on our school website. 

(TAB Parents/policies) If you have any concerns about the welfare of 

a child, please call: 01522782111 

 

Online Safety 

Please continue to 

monitor what your 

child is accessing 

online. Information 

can be found at:  

https://www.welbou

rnprimary.co.uk/Curr

iculumComputingAn

dEsafety.asp 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDlhOWY1NGEtY2NmYS00YzI4LWExZjAtZWQ1MjAxNTVhYzUw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22bf3430e0-bad8-43b8-a7f2-73d1dec87474%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224eb22bac-605e-4420-9cd3-67b64881f8a9%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d
mailto:andrea.burton@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/CurriculumComputingAndEsafety.asp
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/CurriculumComputingAndEsafety.asp
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/CurriculumComputingAndEsafety.asp
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/CurriculumComputingAndEsafety.asp


Share and Shine! 

Thank you for sharing the brilliant learning via email, on TEAMS and via Twitter. 

Look at our wonderful learning! 

Super science… (Freddie and Elise M)  

  

Wonderful writing…(Alec and Sophie C) 

  

Excellent English…(Ruby and Billy) 

  

 



Amazing artwork…(George K, Liam and Josh) 

   

Snowy fun!  

   

  

 


